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From: Robert R. Holt [capebobholt@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 5:00 PM
To: NRCExecSec Resource
Subject: radionuclide filters

Sirs: 
 
 I urge you, as strongly as I can, to adopt the nearly universal and obviously safest policy of requiring 
that when containment vents are opened in case of an accident, the released effluent passes through a high-
capacity filter. It seems like a no-brainer to follow such a common-sense safety measure, despite the industry's 
resistance based solely on additional cost. 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 

     Robert R. Holt, Ph.D. 
     Professor Emeritus 
     New York University 
 3 Daisy Lane 
 Truro, MA 02666-1087   
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